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IMPORTANT REMINDERS:

For the most current information on COVID-19 testing,

vaccines and protocols, visit the KSU COVID website for more

information. 

Faculty notification of a positive test result is the

responsibility of the individual student as with any other

illness. Faculty members may request documentation

from students as they would for any other illness-related

excused absence. 

Students who test positive should be accommodated in

respect to making up work missed during a

quarantine/isolation period in the same manner they

would be accommodated for any other illness.

 The method or approach to providing content and

makeup work for the students is at the faculty member’s

discretion. 

 Faculty should not conduct contact tracing or notify the

class of a positive case. 

Students, faculty, and staff should not be asked about

their vaccination status,
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If a student reports to you that they have tested positive for

COVID-19, please ask them to leave campus/remain away

from campus.

Scan the QR code or visit kennesaw.edu/studenthealth for

more information on quarantine and isolation protocols.
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https://www.kennesaw.edu/coronavirus/index.php
https://studenthealth.kennesaw.edu/images/covid-19-decision-tree.png
https://campusservices.kennesaw.edu/coronavirus/student-health-services.php
https://coronavirus.kennesaw.edu/

